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October is National Information Literacy Awareness Month. The attached statement details the centrality of information literacy to lifelong learning and responsible citizenship. The Vermont Consortium of Academic Libraries, Vermont School Library Association, and the Vermont Library Association believe this important topic deserves the attention of all Vermonters.

We appreciate your time and attention in reading our statement, which is a starting point in an effort to raise awareness about the importance of information literacy to Vermonters’ success in school, the workplace, and society. 

Your name

On Behalf of : 

VCAL/VSLA/VLA Information Literacy Committee, Vermont Consortium of Academic Libraries, Vermont School Library Association, and Vermont Library Association.  Oct 3rd, 2016

